
Page #1 
TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

                                                         Friday, May 7, 2021  

                                                         Workshop                                                

 

 

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Fred 

Herman; Absent: Richard DeLong; Chief William McEllroy, 

Manager/Treasurer/Secretary Monica Flower, Road Master Mike Quick and local 

residents.  The attendance roster is on file with the secretary.  

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Schappell at 9:16 a.m. 

followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Public Participation:   

 

- Steven Skoloda was present to report they have received DEP Phase 2 

Permit approval for Walnut Acres. 

 

Road Master: 

 

- Hamburg Sewer Authority will be refinancing the bond which will 

reduce the Township’s monthly payment for the duration of the loan. 

- Jesse Adam provided the dumpster for Tilden’s Adopt-A-Roadway Clean 

up day for a minimal fee of $50.00.  Thank you, Jesse Adams. 

- Revisions to the Driveway Permit was discussed and will be amended. 

- The guiderail on Hill Road involved in an accident has been fully 

repaired. 

- The bucket truck is fixed and back in action. 

 

General Discussion: 

 

- An email received regarding PennDOT Dist#5 was discussed.  No action 

was taken. 

 

 

 
 

A Motion was made by Gene Schappell and seconded by Fred Herman to  

adjourn the meeting at 10:50 a.m.  Upon roll call Schappell and Herman 

voted yes. 

 

Tilden Township  

 

 

Monica A. Flower 

Secretary 


